
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, November 15* 1966

ATTENTION MEN: Wednesday, November 16, swimming at Gold Creek from 9:00-10:30 p.m.
All of-campus members are invited. There is a sign up sheet in 
SUB for off-campus students. Price $0.75. Will be lots of fun.

* * * * * * * * * * * * *

CHEER LEADER TRYOUTS: Anyone interested in trying out for cheer leader for the 
coming basketball season, please sign up for tryouts on the SUB 
bulletin board. A sheet is placed there for you to sign up.

* * * * * * * * * * * * *

BUSINESS OFFICE: To expedite and simplify the registration procedure this week, 
students are not being directed through the business office for 
billings. Billings will be done by the Business Office and sent 
through the mail to each winter quarter registrant. Please CHECK 
YOUR BOXES to pick up the billing as soon as it is sent you. To­
gether with the billing will be instructions on the payment for 
arrangements for payment for your winter quarter fees. Please 
read these carefully and prepare accordingly. Satisfaction of 
your account for the winter quarter will be necessary in order 
to validate your registration when the quarter starts. Please 
see Mrs. Hayman in the accounting office, if you have any ques­
tion about your billing for the winter quarter or the payment of 
your account. She will be glad to help you in any way possible.

* * * * * * * * * * * * *

FROM THE REGISTRAR: All students should complete now either (l) a registration
for next quarter or (2) a Notice of Discontinuance. The latter 
will be cancelled if the student should later decide to register.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * *

FROM DEAN LACKEY: In order to facilitate the registration process each teacher has 
posted an appointment schedule on his office door. Students should 
go by the office to sign up for an appointment to avoid last day rush.

Student now in residence not registered by 1:00 p.m. next Wednesday 
will be charged a late registration fee.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

N.C. GALS: There will be a dorm prayer meeting, Wednesday, November 16, at 9-30 
p.m. Please come.


